
New parent checklist 
 

Useful information to get you started at Westbury On Severn CofE 
Primary School: 
Your child will need: 

o Wellies for OPAL play (labelled and left at school) 
o Child to come in wearing PE kit on Tuesday 
o Child to bring in their forest school clothes in a named bag on Wednesday. 
o Water bottle  
o Coat  
o Book bag 
o Spare set of clothes 
o £1 per week toast money (voluntary donation) 
o Medical equipment if required (for example inhalers etc) Please hand these to the Class 

Teacher. If your child takes regular medication, please see Anna Cox in the office to make 
arrangements. 
 

Please remember to label all of your child’s items. 

Uniform 
All school uniform can be purchased from the school office. 
Supermarkets sell good value uniform without the school 
logo, which is acceptable in the school colours. 
  
We ask for pupils to wear 

• dark trousers or a knee length grey skirt/pinafore. 
• a white polo shirt 
• a red sweatshirt or red cardigan (school logo 

optional) 
• red gingham summer dress (in warmer weather) 
• sensible black shoes 
• white/grey/black/neutral socks 

 
We sell red school fleeces with the school logo on from the school office. 
These are optional but smart to wear over the sweatshirt on colder days. 

Nappies and accidents 
If your child is still in nappies, 
please inform us ASAP so we 
can support you in beginning 
the transition to using the toilet 
independently. 
 
We will require you to bring in 
clean nappies, wipes, nappy 
bags and spare clothes if your 
child is not toilet trained.  
 
If your child is prone to having 
accidents, please ensure there is 
a spare set of clothes in their 
bag. 

PE kit 
On PE or Sports event days pupils must wear: 

• black shorts or jogging bottoms 
• white t shirt or polo shirt 
• trainers or sports shoes 

Key events  
 
Tuesday – PE 
Wednesday – Forest school 
Friday – Library Day Forest school gear 

• Wellies 
• Waterproof overalls 
• Old trousers and top 



New parent checklist 
Pupil premium information 
 
For every child that is entitled to free school meals the 
school receives extra funding to enhance provision and 
improve progress and outcomes for all children. Please check 
our website to see if your child qualifies for pupil premium 
funding. 
 
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-
learning/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/ 

Opportunities for adults 
and who to contact: 
 
There are various opportunities 
for you as parents/carers to get 
involved in the school 
community, these include: 
 

• OPAL working party 
• School governing body 
• The Parent Forum 
• A volunteer school reader 
• FOWA – Friends of 

Westbury Association 
(school fundraising team) 

• Forest School Helper 
 
Please contact Mrs Anna Cox (in 
the office) or Mrs Armstrong if 
you are interested in joining 
any of these groups. We would 
love to have you onboard! 

 


